JUVENILE DETENTION BOARD MEETING
August 19, 2013 11:00 a.m.

Board members present: Sheriff Held, Commissioner Anderson, Commissioner Kopas,
and Controller Balzer, Commissioner Kopas attended via telephone.
Controller Jeff Balzer called the meeting to order.

A motion to approve the minutes of the May 13, 2013 meeting was made by
Commissioner Anderson, seconded by Sheriff Held. Unanimous.

Interim Director Rich Gordon gave the Director’s Report.

Discussion was held concerning the possibility of lowering the County’s per diem rate to
$199.00 per day for Juvenile Detention and $190.00 per day for the Juvenile Shelter.

Total admissions for January 31, 2013 to July 31, 2013 was 112 residents, 14 of those
were out of county.

Sheriff Held made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Commissioner
Anderson. Unanimous.



